S.No. 1060 16 LCT 2

(For candidates admitted from 2016–2017 onwards)

U.G. DEGREE EXAMINATION, APRIL 2021.

Part I — தமிழ்

இடைக்கால இலக்கியமும் புதினமும்

Time: Three hours Maximum: 75 marks

பகுதி அ —
$$(10 \times 2 = 20)$$

அனைத்து வினாக்களுக்கும் ஓரிரு சொற்களில் விடையளிக்க.

- 1. திருமந்திரத்தை இயற்றியவர் யார்?
- 2. சிவபெருமானால் தடுத்தாட் கொள்ளப்பட்டவர் யார்?
- 3. "ஆர்வார்" சொற்பொருள் விளக்கம் தருக.
- 4. "கண்ணிநுண் சிறுதாம்பு" பாசுரம் இயற்றியவர் யார்?
- 5. நந்திவர்மனின் தலைநகரினைக் குறிப்பிடுக.
- 6. தமிழ்விடு தூதின் பாட்டைத் தலைவன் யார்?
- 7. "ஆத்தங்கரை ஒரம்" எவ்வகை இலக்கிய வகையைச் சார்ந்தது?
- 8. "ஆத்தங்கரை ஓரம்" நாவலின் மையப்பொருள் யாது?
- 9. நடுதிராவிட மொழிகள் நாக்கினைக் கூறுக.
- 10. திராவிட மொழியின் தந்தையாகக் கருதப்படுபவர் யார்?

பகுதி அ —
$$(5 \times 5 = 25)$$

அனைத்து வினாக்களுக்கும் பக்க அளவில் விடையளிக்க.

11. (அ) சுந்தரரின் பக்தி சிறப்பினைத் திருவையாற்றுப் பதிகம் வழி விவரிக்க.

(அல்லது)

- (ஆ) சிவபுராணம் வழி சைவசித்தாந்த கொள்கைகளை விளக்குக.
- 12. (அ) நற்றாயின் புலப்பலினைப் பெரியாழ்வார் பாசுரம் வழி விளக்குக.

(அல்லது)

(ஆ) மதுரகவியாழ்வார் நம்மாழ்வார் மீது கொண்ட பற்றிணை எடுத்துரைக்க. 13. (அ) பாணன் அடைந்த போற்றினை நந்திக்கலம்பகம் வழி விளக்குக.

(அல்லது)

- (ஆ) கலிங்கத்துப்பரணியின் போர்க்களக் காட்சிகளை விளக்குக
- 14. (அ) 'ஆத்தங்கரை ஓரம்' நாவலில் வரும் சுதீரின் பண்பு நலன்களைத் திறனாய்வு செய்க.

(அல்லது)

- (ஆ) 'ஆத்தங்கரை ஓரம்' நாவல் இடம்பெறும் கோவிந்த்பாயின் பண்புகளை எடுத்துரைக்க.
- 15. (அ) தமிழ்ச் செம்மொழி நூல்கள் பற்றி எழுதுக.

(அல்லது)

(ஆ) கீழ்க்காணும் ஆங்கிலப் பகுதியைத் தமிழில் மொழிபெயர்க்க.

To

The Collector Office:

Whenever the public approach the officers concerned to get certificates, to get ration cards, every precaution must be taken to see that they are treated with respect and dignity. Routine matters like community certificate need not take more than seven days. Ration cards can be issued within ten days. The government expects the officials to help the poor, down trodden and illiterate public.

By order

Chief secretary to the Government

of Tamilnadu

பகுதி இ —
$$(3 \times 10 = 30)$$

எவையேனும் மூன்று வினாக்களுக்கு மட்டும் கட்டுரை வடிவில் விடையளிக்க.

- 16. இளமை நிலையாமைப் பற்றிய திருமூலரின் திருமந்திரக் கருத்துக்களைத் தொகுத்துரைக்க.
- 17. ஆழ்வார்கள் திருமால் மீது கொண்ட பக்திச் சிற்பினை நும் பாடப்பகுதி வழி விளக்குக.
- 18. தமிழ்விடு தூது கூறும் தமிழின் பெருமைகளைக் கட்டுரைக்க.
- 19. சிந்தூர் கிராமத்திற்கு ஏற்பட்ட அவலங்களை ஆராய்க.
- 20. தமிழின் செம்மொழிப் பண்புகளை விரித்துரைக்க.

(For candidates admitted from 2020-2021 onwards)

U.G. DEGREE EXAMINATION, APRIL 2021.

Part II – English

COMMUNICATIVE ENGLISH - II

Time :	Three hours Maximum: 75 marks SECTION - A (10X2=20)
1.	Antonym the following: Answer ALL Questions
	a. Depart X
	b. Hardworking X
2.	Choose the appropriate adverb from the options given:
	a. She reads the letter (slowly/ safely/delightfully)
	b. The beggar was dressed. (stylishly/ frugally/ shabbily)
3.	Fill in the blanks with proper preposition :
	a. We met her BDU in Trichy.
	b. He is going to Delhi three days.
4.	Fill in the blanks with proper conjunction:
	a. John David went to the library yesterday.
	b. Will you wait I return?
5.	Choose the appropriate interjection from the options given:
	aWhat are you doing? (Mmm!/Ah!/Wow!)
	bYou have done a good job. (Ohhh!/Oops!/Well!)
6.	Choose a write word for the <i>italicized</i> sentences bellow:
	a. Dr. Salim Ali was one of the best-known experts in the study of birds in India.
	(pharmacist/ ornithologist/ bibliophile)
	b. Many famous people write the <i>stories of their own lives</i> .(biography/monarchy/autobiography)
7.	What is connotation?
8	Identify the type of sentences:
0.	[Declarative/ Interrogative/ Imperative/ Exclamatory]
	a. Wash your hands!
	b. Is he out of station?
9.	Expand the following: L/S/R/W
	O. What is TED Talks?
-	

SECTION – B (5X5=25)

Answer ALL questions, by choosing either (A) or (B) in each.

	ragraph in about 200 words with reference to the following proverb. in need is friend indeed'
	(OR)
B. Write a pa	ragraph about yourself in about 150 words.
12. A. Complete	the passage. Use appropriate pronouns:
Aakash and Lisa. She's si Mr. and Mrs. has got a gir	name is Patrick. I'm nineteen. I have got a brother. His name is he's eleven. We are on holiday in Spain. The hotel is very good and swimming-pool is large. Aakash and I have a sistername is x years old. Our mother and father are in the restaurant now. Their friends. Yokesh, are in the restaurant, too. Their two sons are in the pool. Aakash l-friend girl-friend's name is Susan. Where is your family? Is mily here, too?
	(OR)
B. Complete	the following dialogue:
[Dialogue	between the Headmaster and a student over a transfer certificate]
Student:	9
Headmaster:	Yes, come in.
Student:	Good morning, sir.
Headmaster:	?
Student:	Sir, I need a transfer certificate.
Headmaster:	Why do you need transfer certificate middle of the session?
Student:	•
Headmaster:	Yes. I do.
Student:	He has recently transferred to Delhi.
Headmaster:	?
Student:	Here it is, sir.
Headmaster:	·
Student:	Thank you.
Headmaster:	Welcome

13	A. Write a sentence for each pattern in your own words 1. SV 2. SVO 3. SVC 4. SVOC 5. SVIODO (OR)
	B. Prepare a model 'Vote of Thanks' for Teachers' Day celebration.
G	
14.	A. Prepare a two-minute welcome address for Independence Day celebration in your e campus. (OR)
courie	B. Write a letter to a Courier service complaining the delay in the delivery of a product red.
a.b.c.d.	i. A. Rearrange the words to make meaningful sentence: love/Indians/celebrate/to/festivals enjoy/time/they/with/spending/families/their exchanged/are/and/sweets/are/gifts/distributed even/away/some/stay/people/work/from poverty/the village people/from/most/suffer/of (OR)
d.	B. Fill in the blanks with appropriate Prepositions. We first visited the gold mine 1999. The picture of the one-eyed monster can be seen page 999. Who's the crazy one who filled my shoes sand? He's always excellent playing board games The Chinese Lunar New Year celebrations last fifteen solid days, from the brand new moon to the full moon.

SECTION – **C** (3X10=30)

Answer any THREE of the following.

16. Read the following passage and answer the questions.

Dal Lake

Tourists to Jammu and Kashmir have another attraction – a floating post office on the Dal Lake in Srinagar, the first in the country. Floating Post Office, Dal Lake –claimed to be the only one such post office in the world – is built on an intricately carved maroon houseboat, fastened on the western edge of the Dal Lake.

This post office lets you avail of all the regular postal services available in the country while being afloat. The seal used on everything posted from Floating Post Office is unique – along with the date and address. It bears the design of a boat man rowing a Shikara on the Dal Lake. The special feature of this post office is that letters posted from here carry a special design which has the picturesque scenery of Dal Lake and Srinagar city. These pictures reach wherever these letters are posted to and hence promote Kashmir as a tourist destination across the world.

This is actually a heritage post office that has existed since British times. It was called Nehru Park Post Office before 2011. But after that the chief postmaster John Samuel renamed it as 'Floating Post Office'. The post office's houseboat has two small rooms – one serves as the office and the other a small museum that traces the philatelic history of the state postal department. It has a shop that sells postage stamps and other products.

But for the locals, Floating Post office is more than an object of fascination. Rupees1-2 Cr is deposited per month in Floating Post Office by communities living around the Dal Lake. The lake has several islets that are home to more than 50,000 people.

The greatest difficulty is the recurrence of 2014 like floods in which the houseboat had gone for a toss uncontrollably pushed by the flood. Rescue team shad to anchor it using special mechanism at a nearby highland. Then it was brought back on the Dal after the water receded. The biggest boon is that at no time of the year, you need a fan in this post-office!

Answer the following questions in a sentence:

- 1. Where is the floating post office situated?
- 2. Who renamed the post office as "Floating Post Office"?
- 3. What is the greatest fear of the Post Office?
- 4. Find the word from the passage which means the same as "attraction".
- 5. The seal bears the design of
- 6. To which edge of the Dal Lake is the Floating Post Office fastened to?
- 7. In which year flood struck floating post office?
- 8. The monthly deposits per month in Floating Post office is
- 9. The seal used on everything posted from Floating Post Office is unique. True or False?
- 10. The post office has a shop that sells postage stamps and other products. True or False?

1

17. Complete the following dialogue between Raman and Rajesh about Jyoti's surprise birthday party.

	y .
Raman:	You look happy today!
Rajesh:	It's my younger sister Jyoti's birthday tomorrow.
Raman:	Really? That's lovely. But why are you smiling so much right now?
Rajesh:	I was just thinking about the plans we have made for her.
Raman:	What have you planned?
Rajesh:	We have decided not to wish her the entire day.
Raman:	
Rajesh:	Hold your horses, Raman. Let me finish first.
Raman:	
Rajesh:	Right, we will go on with the facade till evening. When she returns from her tuitions, she will be surprised to find her family and friends waiting to celebrate her birthday. That reminds me, you too have to be there.
Raman:	
Rajesh:	You always think about food! Don't worry; there will be several delicacies, both vegetarian and non – vegetarian. You will not go hungry. Apart from the extravagant dinner, we will be having cakes, ice creams, cold drinks and sweets.
Raman:	

- 18. Write an essay on 'Politics in Tamilnadu'.
- 19. Prepare few questions to interview the road-side venders to know the impact of COVID pandemic situation on their profession.
- 20. Write a letter of application to the Principal of your college to conduct a job fair.

S.No. 1177 16 ACCTA 3

(For candidates admitted from 2016-2017 onwards)

B.A. DEGREE EXAMINATION, APRIL 2021.

 $Part\ III-Tamil-Major$

சிற்றிலக்கியம்

Time: Three hours Maximum: 75 marks

பகுதி அ —
$$(10 \times 2 = 20)$$

அனைத்து வினாக்களுக்கும் ஓரிரு வரிகளில் விடைதருக.

- 1. ஒட்டக்கூத்தர் எங்கு தோன்றினார்?
- 2. எந்த விருதுகளைப் பெறுவதற்கு உரியன் அல்லேன் என ஒட்டக்கூத்தர் கூறினார்?
- 3. தில்லையில் குலோத்துங்கசோழன் செய்த திருப்பணி யாது?
- 4. குலோத்துங்க சோழனை வைணவர்கள் எவ்வாறு குறிப்பிடுகின்றார்?
- 5. ஆதிமனுச் சக்கரவர்த்தியின் பெயர் யாது?
- 6. குற்றாலக் குறவஞ்சியை அருளியவர் யார்?
- 7. பிள்ளைத்தமிழ் எத்தனை வகைப்படும்?
- 8. பிள்ளைத்தமிழில் இரண்டாவதாக இடம் பெறும் பருவம் யாது?
- 9. காடு பாடியது என்றால் என்ன?
- 10. பாலை நிலத்தின் நிலாவடிப்புக்கள் எதை ஒத்தது?

பகுதி ஆ —
$$(5 \times 5 = 25)$$

அனைத்து வினாக்களுக்கும் ஒரு பக்க அளவில் விடை தருக.

11. (அ) பேதைப் பருவத்தை விளக்குக.

(அல்லது)

(ஆ) பெதும்மைப் பருவத்தை விளக்குக.

12. (அ) குற்றாலக் குறவஞ்சியில் உலாக்காண வரும் பெண்கள் குறித்து எழுதுக.

(அல்லது)

- (ஆ) வசந்தவல்லி பந்தடி பயின்றதை எழுதுக.
- 13. (அ) செங்கீரைப் பருவம் விளக்கம் தருக.

(அல்லது)

- (ஆ) தாலப்பருவம் விளக்கம் தருக.
- 14. (அ) காளிதேவி ஆடிய நடனத்தை எழுதுக.

(அல்லது)

- (ஆ) காளிதேவியின் பிள்ளைகள் யாவர்?
- 15. (அ) தூது இலக்கணத்தை விளக்குக.

(அல்லது)

(ஆ) உலகில் இறைவன் தோன்றியதை கிள்ளை விடு தூது எவ்வாறு கூறுகிறது?

எவையேனும் மூன்றனுக்கு விரிவாக விடைதருக.

- 16. குலோத்துங்க சோழனின் பெருமைகளை விளக்குக.
- 17. வசந்தவல்லியின் காதலைப் புலப்படுத்துக.
- 18. வருகை, அம்புலி, சிற்றில், சிறுபறைப் பருவங்களை விளக்குக.
- 19. கலிங்கத்துப்பரணி காடு பாடிய பகுதியை விளக்குக.
- 20. அழகர்மலையின் பத்து அங்கங்களை விளக்குக.

16 ACCAT 4/ 16 ACCTA 4/ 16 LCCLT 4/ 16 CCPUD 4

(For candidates admitted from 2016-2017 onwards)

B.A/B.Lit/Pulavar DEGREE EXAMINATION, APRIL 2021.

Part III — தமிழ்/தமிழ் இலக்கியம்/பயன்பாட்டுத்தமிழ்/புலவர்-தமிழ் — Major

நன்னூல் - சொல்லதிகாரம் (காண்டிகையுரை)

Time: Three hours Maximum: 75 marks

ஓரிரு சொற்களில் அல்லது தொடர்களில் விடையளிக்க.

- 1. வழக்கு எத்தனை வகைப்படும்? அவை யாவை?
- 2. இயற்சொல் என்றால் என்ன? எடுத்துக்காட்டுத் தருக.
- 3. ஆண்பாற் படர்க்கை வினைமுற்று எத்தனை? அவற்றை நிரல்படுத்துக.
- 4. வினையெச்சத்தில் எது தோன்றும்? எது ஒழியும்? என்றுக் குறிப்பிடுக.
- 5. தொகைநிலைத் தொடர்மொழி எத்தனை வகைப்படும்? அவை யாவை?
- 6. உவம உருபுகள் எத்தனை வகைப்படும்? ஏதேனும் நான்கினைச் சுட்டுக.
- 7. 'ஏகார' இடைச்சொல் உணர்த்தும் பொருள்களைத் தருக.
- 8. வியங்கோளசைச் சொல்லை எடுத்துக்காட்டுடன் எழுதுக.
- 9. உயிர்களுக்குரிய ஐயறிவினைச் சுட்டி எடுத்துக்காட்டுகள் தருக.
- 10. உயிர்ப் பொருட்களின் தொழிற் குணங்களைச் சுட்டுக.

ஒரு பக்க அளவில் விடை தருக

11. (அ) சொல்லின் பொதுவிலக்கணத்தை விளக்குக.

(அல்லது)

(ஆ) வழக்கின் இலக்கணத்தைச் சுட்டி வகைகளைச் சான்றுகளுடன் விளக்குக.

12. (அ) உயர்திணைப் பெண்பாற் பெயர் குறித்து எழுதுக.

(அல்லது)

- (ஆ) இரண்டாம் வேற்றுமை உருபு உணர்த்தும் பொருட்களைச் சான்றுடன் தருக.
- 13. (அ) உம்மைத் தொகையைச் சான்றுகளுடன் விளக்குக.

(அல்லது)

- (ஆ) மொழி மாற்றுப் பொருள்கோளை ஏற்ற எடுத்துக்காட்டுடன் நிறுவுக.
- 14. (அ) முன்னிலை அசைச் சொற்களை சான்றுகளுடன் விளக்குக.

(அல்லது)

- (ஆ) 'சம்மை'யிடைச்சொல் தரும் பொருள்களைச் சான்றுகளுடன் விளக்குக.
- 15. (அ) உரிச்சொல்லின் பொதுவிலக்கணம் குறித்து எழுதுக.

(அல்லது)

(ஆ) ஒரு குணந்தமுவிய உரிச்சொற்களைச் சான்றுகளுடன் எழுதுக.

எவையேனும் மூன்று வினாக்களுக்கு மூன்று பக்க அளவில் விடை தருக

- 16. இயற்சொல் மற்றும் திரிசொற்களைச் சான்றுகளுடன் விளக்கியெழுதுக.
- 17. வினையெச்ச வாய்ப்பாடுகளைச் சான்றுகளுடன் விளக்குக.
- 18. தொகாநிலைத் தொடர்மொழியின் இலக்கணம் எழுதி, சான்றுகளுடன் விளக்குக.
- 19. இடைச்சொல்லின் பொதுவிலக்கணம் எழுதி, 'ஏகார' 'ஓகார' இடைச்சொற்களைச் சான்றுகளுடன் விளக்குக.
- 20. பல குணந்தழுவிய உரிச்சொற்களைச் சான்றுகளுடன் விளக் குக

(For candidates admitted from 2016 – 2017 onwards)

B.Lit./B.A. DEGREE EXAMINATIONS, APRIL 2021.

Part – III – Allied

தமிழ் இலக்கிய வரலாறு

Time: Three hours Maximum: 75 marks

பகுதி அ —
$$(10 \times 2 = 20)$$

அனைத்து வினாக்களுக்கும் ஓரிரு வரிகளில் விடை தருக.

- 1. கலித்தொகை எந்தப்பாவால் பாடப்பட்டது?
- 2. ஆற்றுப்படை நூல்கள் எத்தனை?
- 3. பதினெண் கீழ்க் கணக்கு நூல்களுள் இடம் பெற்ற புறநூல் எது?
- 4. பழமொழியைப் பாடியவர் யார்?
- 5. சிலம்பு கூறும் மூன்று உண்மைகள் யாவை?
- 6. சீவக சிந்தாமணியை இயற்றியவர் யார்?
- 7. ''ஒன்றே குலம், ஒருவனே தேவன்'' எந்த நூலில் இடம் பெற்று உள்ளது?
- 8. ''நாராயணனைப் பாடிய வாயால் நரனைப் பாடேன்'' எனக் கூறிய ஆழ்வார் யார்?
- 9. 'Novel' என்ற சொல்லின் தமிழாக்கம் என்ன?
- 10. பத்மாவதி சரித்திரத்தை எழுதியவர் யார்?

பகுதி ஆ —
$$(5 \times 5 = 25)$$

அனைத்து வினாக்களுக்கும் ஒரு பக்க அளவில் விடை எழுதுக.

11. (அ) பரிபாடலில் இடம் பெறும் புறம் பற்றிய செய்திகளைக் கூறுக.

(அல்லது)

(ஆ) முருகாற்றுப்படுத்தல் என்பதன் விளக்கத்தைக் கூறுக.

- (அ) ஆசாரக் கோவையின் உள்ளடக்கம் யாது?
 (அல்லது)
 - (ஆ) பழமொழியின் உள்ளடக்கம் யாது?
- 13. (அ) யசோதா காவியம் பற்றி எழுதுக. (அல்லது)
 - (ஆ) நாககுமார காவியம் பற்றி எழுதுக.
- (அ) உலா இலக்கிய வகை விளக்கம் தருக.
 (அல்லது)
 - (ஆ) ஊசல் குறித்து விளக்குக.
- 15. (அ) துப்பறியும் புதின ஆசிரியர்கள் யாவர்?
 (அல்லது)
 - (ஆ) புதின ஆசிரியர் அகிலன் பற்றி எழுதுக.

பகுதி இ —
$$(3 \times 10 = 30)$$

எவையேனும் மூன்று வினாக்களுக்குக் கட்டுரை வடிவில் விடை தருக.

- 16. பத்துப்பாட்டு நூல்கள் குறித்து விளக்குக.
- 17. மணிமேகலை காப்பியம் குறித்து விளக்குக.
- 18. சைவ இலக்கியங்கள் குறித்து விளக்குக.
- 19. சீறாப்புராணம் குறித்து விளக்குக.
- 20. மரபுகவிதை குறித்து விளக்குக.

S.No:1105 20PELAS2

$\begin{array}{c} \hbox{(For candidates admitted from 2020-2021 onwards)} \\ \hbox{U.G DEGREE EXAMINATION,} \hbox{APRIL 2021} \end{array}$

PART-III Professional English

	Professional English for Arts and Social Sciences-II
Time:	3 hrs Maximum Marks: 75
	Section-A(10X2=20) Answer all questions
1.	Missing Letters:
	a)Aut_n_mo_s
	b)vaine
2.	Synonym the following:
	a)avoid -
	b)anonymous_
3.	Antonym the following:
	a)Luxury X
	b)Beautiful X
4.	Odd one out from the following:
	(a) (i)Kamarajar University (ii) Periyar University
	(iii)Bharathidasan University (iv)Madras University
	(b) (i)Google (ii)Yahoo (iii)Duck Duck Go (iv)Ubuntu
5.	Punctuate the following:
	(a)Is he from Delhi
	(b)Wow she is very beautiful
6.	Spot the error:
	(a)The Chennai is the capital of Tamilnadu.
	(b)They died from corona.
7.	Add prefix and suffix to the following:
	(a) encourage-
	(b) _appoint
8.	Fill in the blanks with appropriate answers.
	a)I love Biriyani(as well as / but also)grilled food.
	b)I have been waiting for you(since/for) two hours.
9.	Fill in the blanks with proper preposition:
	a)He is very fondgood food.
	b)Pongal is celebratedIndia.

Differentiate the following words in one or two sentences:

10.

(a)Fact(b)opinion

Section-B (5X5=25) Answer all questions choosing either (a) or (b)

11.	a)Match the following:
	(i)khushwant Singh - Wings of fire
	(ii)Mahatma Gandhi - Train to Pakistan
	(iii)Abdul Kalam - My Experiments with Truth
	(iv)S.Venkatesan - Velpari
	(v) Jawaharlal Nehru - The discovery of India
	(or)
	b)Write a paragraph about yourself in about 150 Words.
12.	a)Frame sentences on your own with the words given below.
	(i)Craft (ii)Recognised (iii)Technology
	(iv)Effective (v)Envisioned (or)
	(b) Write a paragraph about your favourite tourist spot.
13.	a)Complete the following telephone conversation
10.	Ranjith: Hello,this is Ranjith calling,Can I talk to Mr. Raja? Telephone
	Operator: Good morning Mr.Ranjith,I am sorry but Mr. Raja is in a meeting.
	Ranjith: Oh my god! This is an emergency.
	rungion. On my god. Time is an emergency.
	(or)
	b)Write a paragraph about an incident from the pages of history.
14.	a)Discuss the disadvantages of online shopping.
	(or)
	b)Imagine and write Five clear instructions to a stranger, to reach the 'District
	collectors office' of your City/District from the main Railway station of your
	city/District.
15.	a)"Health is Wealth"- Expand the proverb in a paragraph.
10.	
	(or)
	b)Write the advantages and disadvantages during the Covid-19 pandemic
	Section-C (3X10=30)
	Answer any three questions

[Rameshwaram/President/st.Joseph's college/Aerospace Engineering/ DR DO/ISRO/Scientist/Missile Man of India / Pokhran-II/Bharat Ratna / died of cardiac arrest/ people's president/27th July 2015]

Make use of the following words and create a story and give a proper title to the

16.

- Write a letter to the editor of a newspaper complaining against the frequent water shortage in your locality.
- 18. Write an essay on the importance of technology in our life, with reference to mobile and computer.
- 19. Discuss should students get unlimited access to the Internet.
- 20. Rearrange the words to make meaningful sentences.
 - a) was/cold/it /a /night.
 - b) remained/to /due/night /I/ Could/awake.
 - c) outside/were/icy/there/winds.
 - d) closed/the /Sunday/remain/will/exhibition/on.
 - e) travelling/my /and /are/mother/fond of/father.
 - f) eyes/beautiful/and precious/from/God/to us /are/gift.
 - g) thankful/ to God/should/we/be/it/for.
 - h) remember/we/him/distress/in /only.
 - i) to/always/god/should.
 - j) ultimate/is/our/God/Saviour.

S.No. 13575 T

19 UGCES

(For candidates admitted from 2019-2020 onwards)

U.G. DEGREE EXAMINATION, APRIL 2021

Part IV — ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES

Time: Three hours Maximum: 75 marks

SECTION A — $(10 \times 2 = 20)$

Answer ALL the questions.

- 1. சுற்றுச்சூழல் என்றால் என்ன? What is ecosystem?
- 2. வனம் அழிப்பு என்றால் என்ன? What is Deforestation?
- 3. பல்லுயிர் என்றால் என்ன? What is biodiversity?
- 4. கடல் மாசுபாடு குறித்து எழுதுக.
 Write about marine pollution.
- 5. அமில மழையை வரையறு.

 Define acid rain.

- 6. வனவிலங்கு பாதுகாப்பு சட்டம் குறிப்பு வரைக.
 Write about Wildlife Protection Act.
- 7. ஓசோன் அடுக்கு சிதைவு வரையறு.

 Define Ozone layer depletion.
- 8. நிலநடுக்கம் எவ்வாறு உருவாகிறது?

 How to form earthquake?
- 9. மழைநீர் சேகரிப்பு என்றால் என்ன?

 What is meant by Rain water harvesting?
- 10. நீர் மாசுபாடு தடுக்கும் வழிமுறைகள் யாவை? How is control of water pollution?

SECTION B —
$$(5 \times 5 = 25)$$

Answer ALL questions, choosing either (a) or (b).

11. (அ) இயற்கை வளங்கள் என்றால் என்ன? ஆற்றலின் மூலங்கள் யாவை? விளக்குக.

What is Natural resources? Discuss about Energy resources. Explain.

(ஆ) சுற்றுச்சூழல் அமைப்பின் கட்டமைப்பு மற்றும் செயல்பாடு பற்றிய விவரங்களை விளக்குக.

Explain detail about structure and function of an ecosystem.

12. (அ) பல்லுயிர் மையப்புள்ளி குறிப்பு வரைக.

Give short notes on Hot-spots of biodiversity.

Or

(ஆ) பல்லுயிர் பெருக்கத்தின் இடப்பெயர்ச்சி மற்றும் வெளிப்புற பாதுகாப்பு பற்றி விளக்குக.

Make notes on In-situ and Ex-situ conservation of biodiversity.

13. (அ) காற்று மாசுபாடு உண்டாக்கும் காரணிகள் மற்றும் தடுக்கும் முறைகள் குறித்து எழுதுக

Explain about causes and control of Air pollution.

Or

(ஆ) தரிசு நிலம் மீட்பு குறிப்பு வரைக.

Describe the notes on Wasteland reclamation.

- 14. (அ) குறிப்பு எழுதுக.
 - (i) எச்.ஐ.வி.
 - (ii) எய்ட்ஸ்.

Give the notes on

- (i) HIV
- (ii) AIDS.

Or

(ஆ) சுற்றுச்சூழல் மற்றும் மனித ஆரோக்கியத்தில் தகவல் தொழில் நுட்பத்தின் பங்கு பட்டியலிடுக.

List out role of information technology in environment and human health.

15. (அ) எளிய சுற்றுச்சூழல் அமைப்புகள் — குளம் மற்றும் நதி பற்றிய ஆய்வு பற்றி எழுதுக.

Write about study of simple ecosystems-pond and river.

Or

(ஆ) சமூக விழிப்புணர்வு பற்றி எழுதுக.

Discuss - Public Awareness.

4 S.No. 13575 T [P.T.O.]

SECTION C — $(3 \times 10 = 30)$

Answer any THREE questions.

16. சுற்றுச்சூழல் அமைப்பின் வகைகள் என்ன மற்றும் அவற்றின் சுற்றுச்சூழல் பண்புகளின் அம்சங்களை விளக்குக.

What are the types of ecosystem and explain their characteristics features of ecosystem?

- 17. விவரிக்க
 - (அ) மண் மாசுபாடு
 - (ஆ) ஒலி மாசுபாடு.

Explain about

- (a) Soil pollution
- (b) Noise pollution.
- 18. திட கழிவு மேலாண்மை பற்றி கட்டுரைக்க.

Give the detailed accounts on Solid waste management.

- 19. கட்டுரை வரைக.
 - (அ) நீர்வடிகால் மேலாண்மை
 - (ஆ) அணுக் கழிவுகள்.

Explain briefly about

- (a) Watershed management
- (b) Nuclear hazards.
- 20. பேரழிவு மேலாண்மை பற்றி விளக்குக.

Explain briefly about disaster management.